

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School 'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'

Headteacher: Mrs J O'Keeffe

Derwent Drive, Slough Berkshire, SL1 6HW Tel: 01628 661886

Monday 23rd September 2019

Year 4 Science Workshop

Dear Parent/Carers,

As part of the children's learning within our Science curriculum, a workshop has been organised for pupils on **Tuesday 3rd December 2019**.

Children will have the opportunity to learn all about "States of Matter" and take part in a range of experiments. Workshops will be held at the school and this is a fantastic way for children to learn about the topic.

In order to cover the cost of the workshops, a voluntary contribution of £6 is required. If we do not receive a sufficient amount, the workshop may be cancelled.

We would be grateful if you could sign the permission slip below, together with payment. Please make cheques payable to 'Our Lady of Peace Primary School.'

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sidhu, Mr Levens and Miss Smith Year 4 class teachers	
	Year 4 Science Workshop on Tuesday 3 rd December 2019
Name of Child	l: Class:
	permission for my child to attend the workshop on Tuesday 3rd December 2019 se a voluntary contribution of
Signed:	Parent/Carer

Disclaimer: If sufficient funds have not been raised, the trip may be cancelled.

Email: post@olopprimary.co.uk

http://www.olopprimary.co.uk